
TOWN OF BURRILLVILLE 

Office of Town Clerk 
Email: tr>nrn0Lnrlrf/1ihnr-r1 

March 11, 2025 

Honorable David Place 
Rhode Island House of Representatives 
82 Smith Street 
Providence, RI 02903 

Dear Representative Place, 

fOWN BUH PIN(; 

hAl?RIS'/'lLE, R.I 

Phone: 401-568-4300, ext. 133 
Fax: 401-568-0490 
RI Relay 1-800-745-5555 

Via email to: rep-place@rilegislature.gov 

At their meeting of Tuesday, March 11, 2025 the Burrillville Board of Canvassers considered House Bill 2025 -
H 5300 An Act Relating to Criminal Offenses - Threats and Extortion. This bill would consider election officials 
and poll workers as "public Officials" for the purposes of the prohibition on making threats to public officials. 
The Board of Canvassers voted to support this bill. 

The members of the Burrillville Board of Canvassers respectfully request you consider our stance on this 
legislation, and any companion bills that may be introduced. 

Sincerely, 

Anita Hurley-Diez, Chair 
Burrillville Board of Canvasser 

Vicki T. Martin, CMC 
Burrillville Town Clerk 

l 05 Hamsville Main Street Hamsvillc, Rhode Island 02830 - 1499 


